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State Representative
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Harrisburg, PA 17120-2162

DAVID M. DELLOSO

We’re collecting donations for several causes this fall/winter:

My office hosts designated days to assist constituents with popular state programs & services:

• Sept. 21: Blood Drive at Rutledge Borough Hall, 212 Unity Terrace, 
Rutledge
• Oct. 24: Senior Lunch & Legislative Update at Neighbor to Neighbor, 
816 Clifton Ave. (entrance on Fenton St.), Sharon Hill
• Nov. 7: Veterans Lunch & Job Fair at MacDade Bowl, 2105 MacDade 
Blvd., Holmes
• Dec. 7: Holiday Open House & Resource Fair (12:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.) 
at my Ridley Park office, 605 E. Chester Pike, Ridley Park 

Please save the date for my 
office’s upcoming events:

Holiday Food Drive
My office is collecting canned 
foods, boxed food, & 
non-perishable food items.

Now through November 15
Please drop off donations at 
my office: 

605 E. Chester Pike, Ridley Park
Weekdays 9 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Winter Warmth Collection
Help keep Adults and Children warm 
this season by donating new hats, 
scarves, coats, gloves, & socks.

Now through December 21
Please drop off donations at 
my office: 

605 E. Chester Pike, Ridley Park
Weekdays 9 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

You likely caught wind of the issues that held 
up this year’s state budget process, either 
from local news or my social media/email 
updates. But the state budget is now officially 
implemented – for the most part. 

After a bipartisan vote in the House and Senate 
in July, the Senate finally sent the general 
appropriations bill (H.B. 611) to Gov. Josh 
Shapiro for his signature on Aug. 3. 

There’s a lot I would change about H.B. 611, but 
I was happy to see our chambers work together 
to keep the wheels of government moving. To 
call the budget process complete, however, 
the Senate still must sign off on several fiscal 
code bills, such as funding for state-related 
universities like Temple and Penn State. 

We’ve passed a lot of landmark legislation in 
the House so far this session. Expansion of 
the Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program, which 
helps seniors and people with disabilities 
stay in their homes, was signed into law, and 
will take effect in January. We also earmarked 
funding increases for public school districts 
and workforce development programs for 
teachers, nurses, and police. 

In the second half of this year’s session, I 

hope to see the Senate approve several other 
important bills we sent them, including a 
minimum wage increase and tax credits for 
child & dependent care. 

To stay up to date on news in the 162nd 
Legislative District and Harrisburg, head to my 
website to sign up for my e-newsletter: www.
RepDelloso.com. I also post daily updates on 
Facebook and Twitter to keep constituents like 
yourself informed.

Finally, I hope to connect with you at one of our 
upcoming events this fall! You may also get in 
touch with me and my staff at (610) 534-1002 or 
RepDelloso@pahouse.net with any concerns, 
or by visiting our district office in Ridley Park 
or satellite office in Darby Township. 

Sincerely,

David M. Delloso 
State Representative  
162nd Legislative District

If you have the time, please 
complete my online survey so 
I can learn more about your 
legislative priorities as the   
2023-24 session continues.

Dear Neighbor,



It’s back-to-school season, which unfortunately comes around the same time as flu season! Free and 
reduced cost immunization and flu shots are available through the Delaware County Health 
Department. Call (484) 276-2100 or check their website for more info: www.delcopa.gov/health/
clinicalservices.html.

State & local resources for victims of domestic violence are available through the Pennsylvania 
Coalition Against Domestic Violence at www.pcadev.org and the Delaware County Domestic Abuse Project 
at www.dapdc.org or its 24/7 hotline: (610) 565-4590. The National Domestic Violence Service hotline is 
1-800-799-SAFE (7233). 

Nov. 7, 2023, is the Municipal Election Day! Polls are open on election day from 7 a.m. – 8 p.m. Visit 
www.vote.pa.gov to find your polling location, update your voter registration, learn about Municipal 
Elections, or perform any of the following:

• Register to vote (by Oct. 23, 2023)
• Request a mail-in or absentee ballot (by Oct. 31, 2023)
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DAVID M. DELLOSO
State Representative

G-14 Irvis Office Building 
P.O. Box 202162
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2162

DAVID M. DELLOSO

We’re collecting donations for several causes this fall/winter:

My office hosts designated days to assist constituents with popular state programs & services:

• Oct. 24: Senior Lunch & Legislative Update at Neighbor to Neighbor 
- 816 Clifton Ave., Sharon Hill (entrance on Felton St.)
• Nov. 9: Veterans Lunch & Job Fair (11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.) at 
MacDade Bowl - 2105 MacDade Blvd., Holmes
• Dec. 7: Holiday Open House & Resource Fair (12:30 p.m. – 4:30 
p.m.) at my Ridley Park office, 605 E. Chester Pike, Ridley Park

Please save the date for my 
office’s upcoming events:

Holiday Food Drive
Now through November 15

My office is collecting canned 
foods, non-perishable food, & 
boxed food items. 

Please drop off donations at my 
office: 605 E. Chester Pike, 
Ridley Park (Weekdays, 9 a.m. – 
4:30 p.m.)

Winter Warmth Collection
Now through December 21

Help keep Adults and Children warm 
this season by donating new hats, 
scarves, coats, gloves, & socks.

Please drop off donations at my 
office: 605 E. Chester Pike, Ridley 
Park (Weekdays, 9 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.)

You likely caught wind of the issues that held 
up this year’s state budget process, either 
from local news or my social media/email 
updates. But the state budget is now officially 
implemented – for the most part. 

After a bipartisan vote in the House and Senate 
in July, the Senate finally sent the general 
appropriations bill (H.B. 611) to Gov. Josh 
Shapiro for his signature on Aug. 3. 

There’s a lot I would change about H.B. 611, but 
I was happy to see our chambers work together 
to keep the wheels of government moving. To 
call the budget process complete, however, 
the Senate still must sign off on several fiscal 
code bills, such as funding for state-related 
universities like Temple and Penn State. 

We’ve passed a lot of landmark legislation in 
the House so far this session. Expansion of 
the Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program, which 
helps seniors and people with disabilities 
stay in their homes, was signed into law, and 
will take effect in January. We also earmarked 
funding increases for public school districts 
and workforce development programs for 
teachers, nurses, and police. 

In the second half of this year’s session, I 

hope to see the Senate approve several other 
important bills we sent them, including a 
minimum wage increase and tax credits for 
child & dependent care. 

To stay up to date on news in the 162nd 
Legislative District and Harrisburg, head to my 
website to sign up for my e-newsletter: www.
RepDelloso.com. I also post daily updates on 
Facebook and Twitter to keep constituents like 
yourself informed.

Finally, I hope to connect with you at one of our 
upcoming events this fall! You may also get in 
touch with me and my staff at (610) 534-1002 or 
RepDelloso@pahouse.net with any concerns, 
or by visiting our district office in Ridley Park 
or satellite office in Darby Township. 

Sincerely,

David M. Delloso 
State Representative  
162nd Legislative District

If you have the time, please 
complete my online survey so 
I can learn more about your 
legislative priorities as the   
2023-24 session continues.

Dear Neighbor,



lpo.kg.0923

PRSRT STD

U.S. POSTAGE PAID

HARRISBURG, PA

PERMIT NO. 529

State Representative | 162nd Legislative Distr ict

Fall
 2023

District Office: 
605 E. Chester Pike | Ridley Park, PA 19078 | (610) 534-1002 
Toll-Free: (833) 787-2743 | Hours: Mon. – Fri. | 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Satellite Office:  
713 Sharon Ave., 1B | Sharon Hill, PA 19079 | Entrance on Orange Ave.  
(610) 616-2636 | Hours: Tues., Wed. & Thurs.  | 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Capitol Office:
G11 Irvis Office Building | P.O. Box 202162 | Harrisburg, PA 17120-2162 | (717) 783-6437

      @RepDelloso |  /RepDelloso |  www.RepDelloso.com 

DAVID M. DELLOSO
State Representative

G-14 Irvis Office Building
P.O. Box 202162
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2162

DAVID M. DELLOSO

We’re collecting donations for several causes this fall/winter:

My office hosts designated days to assist constituents with popular state programs & services:

• Sept. 21: Blood Drive at Rutledge Borough Hall, 212 Unity Terrace, 
Rutledge
• Oct. 24: Senior Lunch & Legislative Update at Neighbor to Neighbor, 
816 Clifton Ave. (entrance on Fenton St.), Sharon Hill
• Nov. 7: Veterans Lunch & Job Fair at MacDade Bowl, 2105 MacDade 
Blvd., Holmes
• Dec. 7: Holiday Open House & Resource Fair (12:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.) 
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